State of North Carolina

ROY COOPER Department of Justice CONSUMER PROTECTION
ATTORNEY GENERAL P. O. BoX 620 (919) 716-8000
RALEIGH Fax: (919) 716-6050

27602-0629

February 27, 2002

Mr. Robert Ecksmith

President

On Track Modeling, Inc.

5500 Executive Center Drive, Suite 126
Charlotte, North Carolina 28212

RE: On Track Modeling, Inc.
Dear Mr. Ecksmith:

Barbara Fillion of the Consumer Protection Division wrote to you on November2,2001, and
notified you that it appeared your company needs to be registercd as a Private Personnel Service with
the North Carolina Department of Labor. To date, we have received nothing from you indicating
that On Track Modeling, Inc. is registered. The North Carol:na Department of Labor also has no
records indicating that your company is registered.

We have also received a number of complaints against vour company from the Better
Business Bureau. These complaints indicate that On Track’s sales practices may be deceptive in
enticing consumers to sign contracts with On Track.

In light of these problems, we would like to meet with vou at our office in Raleigh to discuss
resolution to the problems. We would like to arrange the meeting during the week of March 11.
Please contact me at 919-716-6000 at your earliest convenience to set up this meeting.

Sincerely,

Harriet F. Worley
Assistant Attorney General
CONSUMER PROTECTION DIVISION



